
Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

Long Range Planning Committee, June 22, 2024, 9 am 

Quonochontaug Grange at 5662 Post Road Charlestown, RI 02813 

 

Approved Minutes 

Meeting called to order by Chair:  Renee Cohen at 9:02 am 

Present:  Renee Cohen, Anthony Flint, Roy E. Jacobsen, Paul Mathews, Diane McEnroe 

Absent: Taylor Rettig, Alex Schultheis 

Members of the Public:  Ellen Frost 

May 18, 2024 Draft Minutes were approved unanimously.   

Renee Cohen provided an update on the May and June Board of Governors Meetings. LRP 

Committee discussed progress on various Board of Governors topics that has been achieved 

since March.   

Discussed extra garbage cans at the ballfield that residents/visitors fill with their personal trash.  

Anthony Flint is also on the Community Property Committee, so he will take the concern to the 

Community Property Committee for any needed action.   

Roy Jacobsen created a draft memorials policy.  The Community Property Committee is 

responsible for creating the policy, so Roy Jacobsen will send the draft policy to Anthony Flint 

and Anthony will provide it to the Community Property Committee.    

Comprehensive Plan: 

- Discussed how to get community feedback on Comprehensive Plan.  Specifically, 

whether zoom or in-person would be easier to facilitate to gain the best feedback. 

- Currently waiting for Comprehensive Plan feedback from Charlie Freedgood.  

- Renee Cohen will send the latest version to the LRP Committee.  

Projects: 

- Water Infrastructure inventory project was brought up by Fig Newton at the Board of 

Governors meeting.  Renee will follow up with Fig Newton to see if he wants to lead it.  

- Diane McEnroe led an update and discussion on the “Governance” project.  She will 

continue to push it forward and agreed to give an update at the August Board of 

Governors’ meeting. 

- Anthony Flint agreed to give an update on the “Collaboration Across Quonnie Neck” 

project at the July Board of Governors meeting.  

The LRP Committee changed the date of its next meeting to Monday, July 29th at 9:00am.  The 

location will be determined based on the Quonochontaug Grange’s availability.  

Adjournment at 10:30 am.                 


